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Good Day committee members,
My name is Thazra-Rosie Hylton of Cumberland County. I am writing to strongly 
oppose LD 1074 An Act to Remove the Limit on the Length of Probation That May 
Be Served for Aggravated Attempted Murder. I do not see the need for it. I have no 
facts or figures to quote, I simply do not understand why a crime that is punishable by
life in prison would also need to have a lifetime probation option. This strikes me as 
oppressive and leaves little room for rehabilitation in our justice system. What hope 
of redemption can an incarcerated person look towards if there is no pathway to 
rehabilitation? 
Please do not let this unnecessary bill pass. All laws need limits.
Respectfully,
Thazra-Rosie Hylton


